P. O. BOX 1613

FRESNO 21, CALIFORNIA

**TELEPHONE 233-8803** 

JOHN W. SONDER, Manager

January 2. 1963

Mr. Maurice W. Nittler 1755 So. Vallejo Street Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler:

Thank you very much for your reception report of December 12, 1962. We are always glad to receive sus such reports of station performance. So far our furthest was from New Zealand. We are a total Spanish language station (daytime only).

We are using a Bauer transmitter, feeding a 368 foor. \(\frac{5}{8}\) wavelength tower. If nothing else, we are very proud of our efficent antenna system. having spent much effort in engineering the system. This makes our 500 watts get out and go.

Sincerely

tarold O. Torosian

Chief Engineer

X60GX

HOT:1q